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Lee, Chris

From: Mayor
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 11:11 AM
To: Miller, Todd
Subject: Fw: Showing My Support for the Milwaukee Venues in Deer District

 

From: heather@ignitechange.us <heather@ignitechange.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 11:09 AM 
To: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Showing My Support for the Milwaukee Venues in Deer District  
  

Mayor Cavalier Johnson,  

I am a resident in your district and I am sending you an email today to show my support for the 
proposed FPC Live venues in Deer District, next to Fiserv Forum. In order for Milwaukee to grow and 
prosper for decades to come, we must welcome new developments and businesses rather than be 
left behind while other Midwest cities build similar venues with modern amenities for both artists and 
fans alike. I encourage you to vote in support of these venues. Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Heather Perkins  
777 N Van Buren St 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 628-4364  

 

 You don't often get email from heather@ignitechange.us. Learn why this is important 


